Dear Parents/ Carers,

Sports Day is here again! We would like to invite you to come and support your child at
this year’s sports day. It will be held on Tuesday 21* june at 9:30am.

Children will be required to attend school in full school P.E. kit on this day
— Blue/ black shorts
— White T-Shirt
— Plimsolls or trainers
— No Jewellery

We will provide the children with water at the rest station, however please ensure your
child has a hat and a water bottle in school. We look forward to seeing you there and
fingers crossed for the sunshine!

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Jones
(Sports Specialist)




